
 
 

FOOTHILL HIGH SCHOOL 
Home of the Trojans 

DAILY BULLETIN FOR THURSDAY, JANUARY 9, 2020 
Regular Schedule Day 
 
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
Auditions for the Spring Musical, Willy Wonka and the Chocolate Factory, will be held January 14 and 15 in 
room 803 after school. Please come with a song from the show. If you have any questions please see Ms. 
Worley in the theatre. 
 
The Winter Wonderland Formal is just around the corner and tickets go on sale tomorrow. For one day 
only, you can pick up a formal ticket for $45 in the finance office. The price will go up to $50 on Monday so 
if you want to save yourself some money, get your ticket tomorrow. A quick reminder that all students 
must have a dance contract on file before they can purchase a ticket and you can pick one up in the 
counseling office. Tickets are limited so get yours while they last and join us for a wonderful night. 
 
Speaking of formal, if you find that you are on a budget and need a dress or other items for your formal 
evening, stop by E-7 and see Miss T for info about Trojan Threads, our new on campus clothing source for 
all your formal needs!  
 
Seniors who have ordered a senior sweatshirt can pick them up in room 906 before or after school or at 
lunch. Do not go during class time. 
 
CLUBS 
The knitting club will be meeting tomorrow at lunch in E1. We have some supplies to share and hope to 
see you there. 
 
ATHLETICS 
Attention all fall sport athletes, if you still have any uniform parts or gear out, we need you to turn that in 
immediately. You can turn your gear in at E-12 or to the trainer’s room. 

There will be golf meeting today at lunch in 905. This meeting is mandatory for boys who want to play golf 
this year and for all the girls who played golf this year, your pullovers are in. 

Attention all boys interested in playing tennis. We will have an informal meeting tomorrow at 3:30pm on 
the tennis courts. If you haven’t turned in a physical this school year, stop by E12 to pick one up. 
 
If you are interested in participating in track this year, there will be a meeting in room 906 during lunch on 
tomorrow. 
 

 
SPIRIT – Student Pride Integrity and Respect Inspire Trojans! 

 


